
Makarim & Taira S. Lawyers
Participate in Hukumonline Run Event
On 28 July, Makarim & Taira S. took part in the 2024 Hukumonline.com Run. It was a great

opportunity to connect with colleagues outside the office, while enjoying a day of fitness and

fun. Our team came together with real enthusiasm, making the event memorable for all of us.

Thank you to Hukumonline for organizing this event. We look forward to participating in future

events and maintaining a healthy balance between our professional commitments and staying

active. At Makarim & Taira S., we believe in promoting a culture that values both hard work

and well-being.


